
 

 

07 December 2022        

Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 3 will be participating in a ‘Stone Age Workshop’ on Thursday 15 December 2022. Children will 

participate in a number of activities which will be provided by an external provider. During the session the 

children will learn about the following:  

• THE ICE AGE and how it led to the Stone Age. 
• EXTINCTION and the importance of Cave Paintings (the students will get to create their own). 
• CAVE PAINTINGS – the students will get the chance to make their own cave drawings using crayons 

and leaning on walls / chairs 
• MAKE AN ARROWHEAD – We use salt dough and spray paint to make stone-effect arrow heads 
• KEY POINTS The creation of fire and how farming helped build communities. 
• GREASBY – oldest known Mesolithic site in the UK (in the Northwest of England) 
• ARTEFACTS – The students will have chance to handle a selection of objects that we bring with us 

(including arrowheads, spearheads, bowls, furs and an antler sickle) 
• HENGES - the students will get the chance to create their own mini Stonehenge’s using our fun kits. 
• THE BRONZE AGE - how pottery came over from Europe. 
• THE IRON AGE - How the creation of the wheel and superior tools led to new techniques. 
• THE BIG QUIZ - To round off our days learning 

 
The total cost of the workshops is £4.50 and payment should be made on ParentPay no later than 
Wednesday 14 December 2022. 
 
Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher 

 

          


